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Year 12 Tutor Evening  

 

Dear Parents /Carers, 

The first opportunity to speak to your child’s tutor will take place on Thursday 22nd September 2022, 4pm-7pm. The 

aims are outlined below: 

- To discuss how students have settled into the school 

- talk about the Academy reports that parents receive throughout the year 

- share any relevant information 

Appointments with tutors will be 6 minutes and can be made from 7pm on Thursday 15th September through the 

Academy website (“Parents” tab, parent consultation evenings).  Please adhere to latest COVID guidance and do not 

attend if you have any symptoms. 

There will be an opportunity to meet your child’s subject teachers later in the year and we will confirm details of this 

in the near future. If you have any queries, then please do not hesitate to contact Miss Alison Woolley, Head of Year 

12. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

           
 

Louise Holdback 
Assistant Principal, Head of KS5 
 


